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Dear Parent/Carer, 

PARTAKE THEATRE COMPANY 

YEAR 2 

As part of our London’s burning topic, Partake Theatre Company will be visiting Year 2 on 

Thursday 5th January 2023 to present their Great Fire of London workshop. This 

theatre group has visited school before and are very popular with the children. During 

the session the children will have the opportunity to experience the sights and the sounds 

of ‘London’s Burning’ in an imaginative and interactive way. They will be fully involved in 

an exciting and stimulating drama workshop including dressing in costume and telling the 

story through narration, mime, chant, music and dance.  

 

We are asking for a contribution of £5.30 per child, in order that the workshop can go 

ahead.  Please be aware that this workshop will not go ahead without sufficient support.  

Payment should be made by ParentMail +Pay.  

 

When considering whether or not to run such an event, consideration has been given to 

the increased pressure on family finances due to the current economic climate.  Please 

do let us know if you require any additional support in this respect by emailing 

BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk. 

 

We are all looking forward to an exciting day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss J Schaffer 

Year 2 Leader 
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